
 

 

 

 

Foundation Home Learning 

5th – 9th November 2018 

Wow – what an amazing week we have had completing our Balancability course provided by the 

Plymouth Schools Partnership. We are so very proud of the children for their effort, commitment and 

overcoming fears.  It has been amazing to see their progress – well done all! 

Due to our daily Balancability sessions, our timetable has been structured differently but we have still 

ensured that Len has introduced four new sounds and Meg has helped us with our Firework maths, 

discussing less/fewer and the same and adding one more. 

This week we have been talking about Non-Fiction books in Literacy and looking at Fireworks, Bonfire 

Night and safety posters.  The children have written a simple rule and have written real and alien 

words for the sounds they can hear in fireworks. Len has introduced four new sound: ck,e,u and r.   

Can you practice writing these words at home using the correct letter formation? Can you segment 

each word for spelling? 

kick, sock, sack, pack, get, pet, neck, tuck, rag, ram, rip 

Please feel free to bring these into school so that we can share them in class in whichever way you 

would like to record. 

Home Learning:  

Alongside practising writing some words with our new sounds in, can you read the words on the sheet 

and cut and stick the correct picture? Can you make a super learning choice and write the words too? 

Please feel free to share a video of these on Tapestry. 

Dates for next week: Anti-Bullying Week – children can wear odd socks this week 

Monday 12th November – 

Remembrance service 10.30am in the Pirate Ship playground for a 10.45am start 

‘Maths Moments at Home’ Workshop 5-6pm 

Friday 16th November – Children in Need – Children can wear pyjamas or onesies for a donation 

Resources: 

 If you have any spare uniform or underwear/socks that we could use in school for when 

children have accidents it would be greatly appreciated. If your child has had an accident 

recently please can you provide spare underwear/socks in the book bags for them to 

change into 

 On Monday we will change into our PE kits for PE in the hall – please can you ensure your 

child has their named PE kit in school 

On the 20th November we are holding an information evening for prospective parents and families. I would be so 

grateful if any of you would like to come and help with teas and coffees and talk to new parents about Foundation and 

children starting school? Please see Miss Tickle for more information if you would like to help. 

 

 


